
 
 
 
 

AHSANULLAH UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY 
School of Business 

MBA / EMBA Program 
Further Course Advising for Fall – 2019 

 

It is to inform to those MBA & EMBA students who haven’t carried out yet the course 

advising for Fall 2019 that they will have to have their advising on January 12, 2020 

or January 13, 2020 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the MBA/EMBA office of the 

School of Business with business society fee of Tk. 300 only. The students failing to 

carry out their advising within the mentioned schedule will have to pay Tk. 500 as 

business society fee. 

 
 
(Prof. Dr. Saleh Md. Mashehdul Islam) 
Co-ordinator of MBA Program and  
Head, School of Business, AUST 


